
 

Mrs. Bailey is Retiring 

Our dear friend, Mrs. Bailey, is retiring at the end of 
the school year.  Mrs. Bailey  has  been a  teacher at 

HUMC Preschool for the past 47 years.  She has 
touched the lives of countless children and their      

families throughout the years.   We are grateful for all 
of her hard work, dedication, and inspiration she has 

brought to the classroom.  She has been a peer, a     
mentor and a friend to the staff throughout the years, 

and her legacy will continue on through what she has 
taught us through her actions and example. 

Congratulations Mrs. Bailey on your retirement, we hope  
it is as amazing as you are! 

 



Happy Mother’s Day 

We want to wish all of our amazing moms a wonderful Mother’s Day! 

You are doing a great job!  Enjoy your day! 

May Calendar 

May 6 & 7:  Bring the Farm to You 

May 13:  HSC School Bus will visit 

May 16 & 17:  Last Days of School 

Employment Opportunities 

We are looking to build up our substitute teacher lists for the next 

school year! If you are interested in learning more about being a sub 

here at the preschool, please email either Katie or Rachael by May 9th.   

Playground 

Our playground is a fun and engaging place to play before and 
after school, but did you know that the playground is open to 
all of our families during the summer months?  You are more 
than welcome to play, have lunch or meet up with friends on 
the playground.  Did you also know that the children know all 

the rules of the playground?  The children know that they are 
to go down the slide feet first, that the sand stays in the 

sandbox, no running in front of the swings and so forth.  Next 
time you are on the playground with your child, ask them what 

the rules of the playground are at preschool. 


